
welcome to 5th grade!

My name is Mrs. Reveles! I am so
excited to be teaching 5th grade this
year. This is my second year teaching
5th grade. I am passionate about
creating a fun, safe, and inclusive
learning environment. 

I am so excited to be in the classroom
and to get to know all of you and your
students this year. Our classroom is a
safe and respectful place. Our theme is
Pixar Fest. Our classroom is a fun and
engaging space where all students can
succeed. We will work hard to achieve
our goals this year because every
single one of us is capable.

I’m looking forward to a great year! I
hope to meet you all at back to school
night on  Thursday August 29 at 5:30-
7pm.
Sincerely,

Materials Needed by Monday August 19
2 in. Binder
4 Notebooks
Crayons/Color Pencils
4 Highlighters
Pencils
5 Folders and Dividers
Flash Cards
Planner
Post It Notes

Monthly Newsletters Sent Home
Parent Signature on Student Planner every week
Check Aeries for your child’s grades 
Homework: Mondays and Wednesdays only
When your child is absent:
Check Classroom Website for Weekly
Assignments 

1.

 One week from the day they were absent to
turn things in for full credit or two weeks if they
are absent for more than two days.

2.

Missing Assignments are only accepted from one
month before

3.

MATERIALS

DEAR FAMILIES,

areveles@aadusd.k12.ca.us

road to success 

Class Website:

Mrs. Reveles

Child’s Name:__________________________ 
Parent Name:__________________________ Parent Phone Number:____________________

Parent Email:__________________________
Parent Signature:________________________

Please Sign and Return by Monday August 19, 2024 to  Mrs. Reveles
acknowledging you have received our first 5th Grade Newsletter! 


